
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

April 20, 2018 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Jen Barnhart, and Steve Bumps. 

1. Accepted April 3 Minutes. 

2. Reviewed and signed The Warrant. 

3. Opened bids for Tax Sale of Property R-05-014. 

4. Jen Barnhart and Steve Bumps came in from The U.S. Forest Service to discuss The Albany South 

Timber Harvest. They explained the plan and routes they would be hauling. All the work will be 

done in winter to minimize damage. They suggested we contact State Rep .Wadsworth to try to 

delay DOT turning over West Stoneham Rd. to Town of Lovell the portion within our boundary. 

Contractor will be liable for any damages to roads and could be required by the affected towns 

to carry a bond, it was suggested we make contact with Town Of Stoneham Selectmen to 

discuss road usage before the project begins. 

5. Larry reported on Public Works, progress is being made with installation of Restroom in the 

Town Meeting Hall. Employee vacation was approved. 

6. Tommie reported on LVFD, forestry truck project is underway. Also Mutual Aid Rapid 

Intervention Team was being formed. 

7. Adjourned 9:00 


